
   

  
 
 

 

 
Thursday 7th November 2019                        
Term 4 , Week 4               
 
 
CONSULTATION EVENING  
 
21st November from 6 – 7pm in the  hall. 
 
We need you and your ideas! So please come along 
and share your thoughts. 
The Board and Staff would like to invite all of you to 
come to this event as it will be an opportunity to 
hear from our Board of Trustees, and to see what 
teachers have been doing in the areas they are 
responsible for. This will include topics such as, 
what a Reggio Emilia approach is, the plan for 
digital learning and the new technologies 
curriculum, how learning through play works and 
much more! Stations will be set up with feedback 
and suggestion sheets.  This is a great opportunity 
to come along and find out what we are doing and 
to share with us what  your thoughts are in each of 
these areas, and give us some feedback.   
A free sausage sizzle will be provided.   
We hope to have our Kapa Haka group and Choir 
open the evening. See you all there!  

Stephanie Thompson 

Congratulations to Mrs King  
Congratulations to Mrs King  (Room 1) who has 
been fortunate enough to get a coveted research 
sabbatical for 2020. Mrs King was chosen as one of 
50 teachers nationwide to receive a one term 
sabbatical. Her research is based around Pasifika 
Education practices and strengthening our school 
partnerships with our Pasifika Community. We look 
forward to supporting her research in 2020. 
 
 
Calendar Art 
Please make sure your Calendar orders are back by 
next Friday 15th of November. Your child’s art is 
available to view on the classroom window. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Tall Ferns 
Some of our year 5 and 6 girls were lucky enough 
to train this week with the Tall Ferns.  
The Tall Ferns are beginning their Olympic 
qualifying tournaments but made time to join us for 
the afternoon. 
Please head along to their games at Trust Arena to 
show your suppor 
 
Some of our students having fun in the gully. 

  

Goodies this week…     
                                           Izzy Room 11 
                                         Ava room 16 
                                           Quinton Rm 7 
                                           Martin Room 16 
                                          

We are looking for donations of Jam and or 
milo for our Breakfast Club. Please send them 
to the office if you can help.  



  

 
 
ROC DAY 
Respect our Community Day 
 
Dear parents you are invited to come into our 
classroom during ROC Day to help us with any 
one of the following: 

• Gardening 
• Planting 
• Cleaning up 

the gardens 
• Art 
• Roc Day 

activities 
• Cooking 

 
If you are interested in helping please let us know 
if you are available to help with any one/all of 
the above activities.  
We would love for you to be part of our learning 
journey. 
2019  
 
Roc Day: 8 November 2019 

 

 

 
 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


